

CIPHI Nova Scotia / Prince Edward Island c/o Nova Scotia Environment 30 Damascus Road, Suite 115 Bedford, NS B4A 0C1 http://www.ciphi-nspe.ca/

## Invitation to the NS/PEI CIPHI Branch

**Annual General Meeting** 

February 7, 2018 12:30pm Various NSE Office Locations

On behalf of the President of the Canadian Institute of Public Health Inspectors, Nova Scotia/Prince Edward Island Branch, I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the upcoming Professional Development Session and Annual General Meeting (AGM) via video and teleconference and at Nova Scotia Environment offices.

## **Call for Nominations**

This year, the following branch executive positions are up for nomination:

Treasurer: Re-offering Jason Catoul

Web Master: Re-offering Vanessa Nickelo

Western Councillor: Re-offering Stephen Ferguson Southern Councillor: Re-offering Alan McMullin

Cape Breton Councillor: Vacant

Nominations for Executive Positions will be accepted up until the actual election of officers on February 7 2018. If you are nominated and are unable to attend the meeting, you must indicate to your Branch Secretary that you are willing to allow your name to stand for election. Please forward any nominations to <a href="mailto:david.a.macdonald@novascotia.ca">david.a.macdonald@novascotia.ca</a> or fax to (902) 424-0597.

WCORPORATED

Sincerely,

David A. MacDonald Branch Secretary